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 January 29, 2020 

HB 44 Commission to Advance Next Generation 9-1-1 Across Maryland- Extensions and 
Alterations 

 

Why Do We Need this Bill? 

With Next Generation 9-1-1, effective June 2020, continued monitoring of this new and vital 
program in Maryland will ensure a positive outcome for the public safety of Marylanders. 
 

What Does This Bill Do? 
 
This bill extends the termination date, from June 30, 2020, to June 30, 2022, of the Commission 
to Advance Next Generation 9-1-1 Across Maryland. The bill also requires the commission to 
submit two additional reports to the Governor and the General Assembly (one due December 
15, 2020, and one due December 15, 2021) on the progress toward the implementation and 
evolution of Next Generation 9-1-1 service across the State.  
 

I urge the Committee to favorably report HB 44 

 


